
Join the Celebration!  

Sri Lanka Law College 150th Anniversary 

 Logo Design Contest. 

 

Dear Students and Apprentices, 
 

Exciting news! Sri Lanka Law College is thrilled to announce its upcoming 150th-anniversary 

celebration next year, and we want YOU to be a part of this historic event! 

To make this milestone even more memorable, we are hosting a Logo Design Contest and 

extending an invitation to all talented students and apprentices to showcase their creativity. Your 

design could become the face of our 150th-anniversary celebrations! 
 

Contest Details: 

Theme: Reflect the rich history and legacy of Sri Lanka Law College in a modern and innovative 

way. 

Submission Deadline: Friday, December 01, 2023 

Winner's Prize: The winning design will be featured prominently in our anniversary materials and 

promotions, and the designer will receive a prize of LKR 10,000. 

How to Enter: 

1. Create a unique and meaningful logo that captures the essence of Sri Lanka Law College's 

150 years of excellence. 

2. Submit your design to the Principal’s Office by e-mail (principalsoffice@sllc.ac.lk), Sri 

Lanka Law College by the deadline (as a PDF attachment). 

3. Stay tuned for the announcement of the winning design! 

 

Let your creativity shine and be a part of this historic celebration! We look forward to seeing the 

incredible designs our talented students and apprentices will bring to this competition. 

Join us in commemorating 150 years of legal education and excellence at Sri Lanka Law College! 

 

Principal’s Office 

Sri Lanka Law College 

November 21, 2023 


